
CRAVEN HUNT PONY CLUB

FUNDING POLICY

1st June 2023 to 31st May 2024

Following the great success of the Craven Show in May, and due to a surplus in last year's accounts which
arose from selling our showjumps, the Craven Pony Club committee has voted to fund the following.

Competitions

Funding is available for Craven Members who qualify for PC Championships.

It has been agreed Craven Pony Club will pay up to a total of £100 across the funding period for each member
who attends UKPC Championships to include Spring Festival Finals, National Champs, Mini Champs and
Regional Championships.

This includes:

1. Championship classes you have qualified for and stabling if you are travelling over 2 hours.
2. Warm up classes are not included and should be paid by individual members if they wish to enter.
3. Any claims for funding must be made in writing to the Treasurer and DC prior to any championship.
4. Members are to pay for their own entries and travel to Area Competitions.

Camp

The Craven Pony Club will subsidise £50.00 per member attending 2023 Main Summer camp and/or Senior
Clinic, and £25 per member attending 2023 Mini Summer Camp. This is limited up to a total of £50 per
member across this funding period.

Equipment

Under the PC H&S rules there should be a first aid kit at all Pony Club activities, therefore First Aid Kits will be
purchased and issued to all Craven Committee members who attend rallies and competitions.



All other requests for funding should be directed toward the Treasurer and DC.

Update January 2024

At the Branch Committee Meeting it was proposed that an amendment be made to the current Craven Hunt Funding
Policy. It was proposed that the Branch funds an instructor to attend any area competitions where we have at least four
members competing for the remaining duration of the policy. This amendment was unanimously agreed by committee
members present.


